
 
 

Translation 
 

 

No. Kor Bor Ror. 020/2017 
 
July 17, 2017 

 
President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
Re : Notification of change of the name of subsidiary 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Thai Wacoal Public Company Limited is pleased to inform that the company’s subsidiary,  
SR.W. Garment Co., Ltd. which is engaged in manufacturing the finished garments, has 
changed its new name according to the resolution of the Extraordinary General Meeting of 
Shareholders no. 1/2017 on July 10, 2017 as the following details: 

Former name New name 

SR.W. Garment Co., Ltd. Wacoal Siracha Co., Ltd. 

The new subsidiary name has been registered at Department of Business Development, 
Ministry of Commerce, on July 17, 2017. 
 
The company hereby reports to the SET accordingly. 
 
Faithfully yours, 
 
Boondee Amnuayskul 
(Mr. Boondee  Amnuayskul) 
Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director 


